

Christmas from the Hunts and Mission Aeroservices

Dear Co-Laborers in Christ,

November-December 2002

Warmest Holiday Greetings from Canaan Airbase and Mission Aero!

"And the Word was made flesh, and dwelt among us, (and we beheld his glory, the glory as of the only begotten of the Father,) full of grace and truth.' John 1:14

What a blessed time of the year! Thanksgiving and Christmas are extra special to us, and of course to all Christians! We have so much to be thankful for during all the year, but what a wonderful emphasis and joy is ours who truly "know the reason for the season".

Praises: * For the greatest Gift ever given, purchased with the highest price ever paid; yet freely given with great blessing to all who will receive Him! * What a privilege and joy to lead a man named Moses to the Lord! * For all the projects we have been able to complete this year, for safety in maintenance and flight training, and travel by road and by air. * For our faithful supporters who give and pray enabling us to serve our Lord, and the great missionary pilots we are blessed to help! * Josh Goodman, one of our part time mechanics, is applying to our mission board for full time service at Mission Aero!

Prayer Requests: * Pray for fruitful soul winning and open doors for Bible studies. * Provision of funds and labor for a number of airfield facility needs such as septic system, runway extension, runway lights repair, and road improvement. * Safety and blessing as Missionary Todd Bell is starting his Instrument Flight training here. What a blessing the new flight simulator has been! Thanks so much to all that made it possible! * Additional meetings and support for the Tore Mitchell family. (Bro. Tore is our faithful, hardworking Director of Maintenance.)

Wishing you and yours the Lord's very best as you celebrate this wonderful Christmas season!

Under HIS' Wings,

"your missionaries to the uttermost parts"

(Jack + () onnie